Chief Procurement Office
Bill Grunloh, Department of Transportation - Construction

MEMORANDUM

Bureau of Business Services

L ATTN: Scott McKinnery

From: Bill Grunloh

Date: April 23, 2020

Subject: 2019-50 D2 Aggregate Hauling Contract Amendment #2

CPO Determination on Recommendation

As the Chief Procurement Officer for the lllinois Department of Transportation, | offer the
following.

| concur with the Department’s recommendation of its intention to amend the D2 Aggregate
Hauling/2019-50 contract to add an additional 8,200 tons of aggregate hauling services for
multiple yards and work sites for counties in District 2/Dixon.

Vendor Name Award Amount
[1. | B-Line Express | $89,892.25 l
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